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NORMA BENSON MEMORIAL
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM





The National Association of Credit Union Chairmen (NACUC) is inviting credit unions to apply for the Norma Benson Memorial Scholarship for a volunteer (unpaid) board member to participate in NACUC’s 46th Annual Chair’s Roundtable Forum, October 12-15, 2022.
One scholarship per credit union will be awarded.  Each scholarship has an approximate value of $2,500 to cover the Roundtable Forum registration fee and three nights lodging at the host hotel. 
Note: It will be the responsibility of the scholarship recipient, or their credit union, to cover all other expenses related to attendance including air travel, transportation, meals and excursions that are not part of the program package.

Eligibility
A credit union that meets the following criteria will be considered:

· Credit union with less than $50 million in assets;
· Willingness to become a member of NACUC;
· Completion of this application returned to NACUC no later than Fri., September 9, 2022.
Selection & Notification
Applications will be reviewed by the NACUC Scholarship Committee.  Selection of scholarship recipients is at the sole discretion of NACUC.  All applicants will be notified of the status of their application by email following the scholarship deadline.
Questions?  Please email celeste@nacuc.org or call 1-(888) 987-4247.

Scholarship Application & Agreement
Please complete the following details (all fields are required):  
	Name of Applicant:
	

	Applicant’s Board Title:
	

	Credit Union Name:
	

	Credit Union Address:
	

	Credit Union Assets:
	$

	Years Served on Board of Directors:
	

	Years in Current Board Position:
	

	Email Address (required)
	


To be considered for a scholarship, all questions must be answered completely:

	Why do you want to participate in the virtual Leadership Development Seminar?


	How will you share with others at your credit union what you’ve learned at the Seminar?


	Briefly describe why participating in the virtual Seminar is important to your volunteer development:


	Explain how participating in the virtual Seminar will help you and your credit union better serve your members.




By signing this application below, I acknowledge that I meet the eligibility requirements outlined above.

Signature of Applicant:




Date:

Please return this application and agreement no later than Friday, September 9, 2022.  Forms will be accepted by e-mail to celeste@nacuc.org; by fax to (858) 792-3884 or postmarked by mail to PO Box 160, Del Mar, CA 92014.
